
 

 

 

Genmab Supports Local COVID-19 Relief Efforts  

Genmab and its employees are concerned about the well-being of those in 
our local communities. When the COVID-19 pandemic struck and it became 
known that there was a need for personal protective equipment (PPE), 
Genmab quickly inventoried its stocks of gloves, disinfectants, and other 
needed materials and readied a donation to the Netherlands Red Cross and a 
local hospital in New Jersey.  

To date, over USD 250,000 has been funded to global charitable 
organizations focused on relief efforts, including access to vaccinations, 
providing services to assist those affected by the pandemic, and the 
purchase of PPE and other medical supplies and assistance.  

 


